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Number 63(T) of 2025 30/05/2025 

 
105 LINKSPAN MAINTENANCE WORKS 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that maintenance works are being undertaken on the 105 linkspan, 
Western Docks. Works will commence 02nd June 2025 until 05th June 2025 between 0600 and 1800. 
 
 
A small floating dock will be in attendance to assist with the maintenance works. This floating dock will 
remain attached to the western face of the linkspan overnight. 
 
 
 
This notice will be self-canceling on completion 05th June 2025. 

 
Steven Masters, 
Harbour Master 
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